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Skillern, Sheryl

From: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health [donna.drogos@acgov.org]
Sent:  Thursday, May 30, 2013 3:04 PM

To: Griffin, Leroy; Skillern, Sheryl

Subject: UST Removal Caltrans, Bay Bridge Toll Plaza

Hi Leroy & Sheryl,

Caltrans submitted their 4/13/13 UST Removal Report for the Bay Bridge Toll Plaza to ACEH.

Please send me a case transfer form, {he URF from the RJ®, OFD UST removal inspection reports & any other
related information. ‘

7
Thank You, Donna {

Donna L. Drogos, P.E. | Division Chief

Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6721| Ext. 36721 | donna.drogos@acgov.org

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential, and privileged material for the sole use of
the intended recipient. Any review, copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by other than the County of Alameda or
the intended reciplent Is strictly prohibited. ¥ yous are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately and permanently
delete the original and any copies of this emalf and any attachments thereto,
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